Sponne School

A Music & Science Academy



Date 10th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: GCSE Milton Keynes Gallery, Year 11, 17th September 2019

We have arranged for the GCSE Art students (current year 10) to have the opportunity to visit the Milton Keynes Gallery to see the Paula Rego exhibition on the 17th of September 2019.

We will be leaving school at 1pm and will be back at approximately 4.30pm. Students will need to bring a small sketchbook, pens/pencils, and a **packed lunch.**

Please note that there is no cost for entry to the exhibition, however there are costs for the hire of coach transport and for insurance for the students.

The trip is now open and active on Tucasi Schools Cash Office for all eligible students. If you wish your son / daughter to go on this trip, you must give your consent by ticking the consent box on the TSCO payment page. Click on the name of the trip highlighted in green, enter the payment amount, tick the Permission Slip box, add to basket and proceed to payment. A voluntary contribution of £8.50 will be required by 10th July to confirm their place. Please be aware that if insufficient funds are received or if numbers of students are too low, it may be necessary to cancel the trip.

As this is a curriculum related activity connected to their course, any student that is eligible for free school meals **may** also be eligible for financial assistance with this trip and should contact Anne-Louise James, Parent Support Advisor, on <u>aljames@sponne.org.uk</u> or on ext 237 at the school for further information

All payments should be made via Schools Cash Office. If you require any assistance, please contact Claire Invernizzi @sponne.org.uk on 01327 350284.

Should concerns be raised by school staff regarding behaviour or attendance issues of students, the school reserves the right to withdraw places on the trip at any time. Should this become necessary no refunds of monies paid will be forthcoming.

This letter is now on the School Website - Key Information, Parents, Letters Home, Year 11.

Yours faithfully,

Ms A Noble

Faculty Learning Leader, Arts and Languages Faculty

Headteacher: Mr Iain Massey. MA, BA

Sponne School, Brackley Road, Towcester, Northants, NN12 6DJ

Telephone: 01327 350284 Part of Tove Learning Trust



















Email: info@sponne.org.uk

Website: www.sponne.org.uk

